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Cowra Hospital Redevelopment 

  

 

  
 

August 2024 

Ina Drive and Brisbane Street pedestrian and 
vehicle access August-October 2024 
The NSW Government is investing $110.2 million in the Cowra Hospital 
Redevelopment 
Health Infrastructure has engaged Richard Crookes Constructions to undertake the main works for the Cowra Hospital 
Redevelopment.  

We recognise that building new infrastructure can impact nearby residents, patients, staff and road users. All 
construction activities will be carried out with the health and safety of the local community as our top priority.  

Road works affecting vehicles and pedestrian access 
The following works notification details two areas requiring changes to traffic and pedestrian conditions. For your 
safety, please follow the directions of signage and traffic controllers when in place at all times.   

19 August – 6 September 
2024: Brisbane Street  
In order to undertake the new 
permanent driveway works on 
Brisbane Street, there will be changes 
to the road width and location of a 
portion of the south bound lane 
(downhill lane), noting there will still be 
two lanes of traffic on Brisbane Street. 

During construction hours, traffic 
management will be in place on 
Brisbane Street to manage the flow of 
construction vehicles and Brisbane 
Street traffic.  

19 August – 31 October 
2024: Ina Drive (between 
Liverpool Lane and 
Carleton Street) 

In order for a series of works to be 
undertaken in the coming months Ina Drive (between Liverpool Lane and Carleton Street) will have sporadic closures 
to pedestrians and vehicles.  

Access to the Emergency Department will be unchanged and still through Ina Drive. Alternate vehicle access during 
times of closure to Carleton Street and Upper Ina Drive will be via Darling Street. 

During construction hours, traffic management will be in place on Ina Drive to manage the flow of construction 
vehicles. 



Works notification: Cowra Hospital Redevelopment 
 

  
 

How will the work affect you? 
Please be advised some noisy works will be required including saw-cutting and demolition of concrete.  These works 
will only be undertaken between the hours of 9.00am-12.00pm and 2.00pm-5.00pm which is in accordance with the 
approved planning approval mitigation measures.  

The works times will be between 7.00am and 6.00pm from Monday to Friday and 8.00am to 1.00pm on Saturday with 
no work on Sunday or Public Holidays. We will let you know in advance of any changes to these days and times. 

Keeping you informed 
We will continue to keep you informed through the project website, 
www.cowrahospitalredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au and project updates. If you would like to speak with a member of 
the project team please call on 9978 5432 or email HI-Cowra@health.nsw.gov.au 

If there are any questions regarding the site please contact Sam Frauenfelder, Site Manager, Richard Crookes 
Constructions on 0438 267 162 or frauenfelders@richardcrookes.com.au 
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